Kathy Friedle

From: Jono Greene [jonogre@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 5:32 PM

To: Kathy Friedle

Subject: Greg Bigsby & Beth MacCready Vacation Rental Conditional Use Permit Application Acct # 1-
MBR-03-0200

I may not be able to attend this meeting. Thank you for the notification. I am pleased to have a say in this
process. | am in favor of the conditional use permit for VRBO across the street from my property. Please grant
them their request. Thank You, Jonathan D. Greene



